MAHWAH  POLICE  DEPARTMENT

COMMUNITY POLCING UNIT

221 FRANKLIN TPKE.,  MAHWAH, N.J  07430
James Batelli, Chief of Police

EMERGENCY DIAL 9-1-1                 

         POLICE BUSINESS 529-1000 x 240
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WARNING

You are hereby advised that you are trespassing on private property. In response to numerous complaints of noise, acts of vandalism, and reckless operations of all-terrain vehicles, the Mahwah Police Department, in conjunction with authorities in New York State, begin a campaign to close down this area to unauthorized vehicles and activities including the operation of off-road vehicles in this area.

WARNING

You are now warned to refrain from engaging is such activity in this area. Local police departments will begin to vigorously enforce any and all applicable motor vehicle as well as criminal statutes available to remedy this situation. Summonses will be issued, arrests will be effected and all vehicles in violation of registration and insurance laws will be impounded.

WARNING
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